
Letter of Concern Regarding School Bus 

Schedule Delays 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [School Principal's Name] 

[School Name] 

[School Address] 

Dear [Principal's Name], 

I am writing to express my concerns regarding the recurring delays in the school bus schedule for 

[School Name]. As a parent of a student in [Grade/Class], I have noticed that the bus arrives late 

on multiple occasions, which causes significant disruption to our family's daily routine. 

The delays have not only affected drop-off and pick-up times but have also led to my child 

feeling anxious about arriving late to school or returning home. I believe that timely 

transportation is crucial for the overall academic experience and well-being of our students. 

I kindly request that you investigate this matter and provide an update on how the school plans to 

address these delays. Ensuring a consistent bus schedule would greatly benefit many families 

within our school community. 

Thank you for your attention to this important issue. I look forward to your response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Contact Information] 


